DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS

UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO
TORONTO 5, CANADA

June 6th, 1967.

Professor B. E. Gillam

Drake University
Des Moines, Iowa

50311

Dear Professor Gillam:

Professor:Canfield has supplied me with some
helpful material on the history of the Iowa Section, namely
a brief paper on the early history up to 1922 and a list of of-

ficers from 1946.

However, the Iowa Section is one of the old--

est and strongest of the sections, and I would like to have more
material on its history. I hope that you and the other officers

of the section may
to write a history
could find several
thing elaborate is
terial as possible

KOM/sas

be able to select someone who will be willing
of the period after 1922, or possibly you
people who would write on portions of it. No-
required, but we would like to have as much ma-
when we finally sit down to write.

Cordially,

Gty O

Kenneth O. May
Professor of Mathematics




